
Prime Minister

LUNCHES FOR INDUSTRIALISTS

Sir Brian Wyldbore-Smith telephoned yesterday to

say that Alistair was very keen to reinstate the

lunches for Industrialists and wondered whether

it would be PosiBie fo—set up, say a couple for_ 	
the not too distant future, (with one before

---
Christmas if at all possible).

I explained the diary difficulties to him, and said

that I would go back to him once I had_had a word

with you. There is in fact a free day on Friday,

13th December in your diary.

Would you be content for us to arrange one of

these lunches on that day, with another sometime

in the new year?
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